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TO: Mark Stevens, Finance Director
FROM: Stacy Winkelman

RE: ARPA Funds Request

DATE: February 12, 2024

Mark,

I would like to request $2,150.00 from the ARPA funds for the following:

- The purchase and installation of ten (10) LED Street Light Heads for S. Church Street. We
recently replaced (20) heads with LED starting on the roundabouts and working our way
north. That work depleted street light repairs funds for the year and there are many more to
go. Highway Light and Landscape has approached me stating that he has (10) lights left over
from a job that fell through and he would install them for a total price of $215.00 each. This
is a steal and would allow us to keep chipping away at changing over lights the City is
responsible for to LED.

I would greatly appreciate your consideration of allowing us these funds from ARPA.
_Respectfully submitted,
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